Ky Schmidt

This plan does not indicate sufficient change. The HERC must be shut down for the
good of the community of North Minneapolis and beyond. Making only a 5%
reduction over the coming years is at best laughable and at worst completely
negligent. Our dependence on trash incineration is not necessary and it is time to
move into the future@something that is completely possible.



